Hello Parents and Students,

This email is to serve as a reminder for the in-house Spring Productions that we will be doing for Theatre I and II students.  

The performances are on April 25th and 26th at 6pm. Each evening should run about one hour. Students in even-numbered classes (2nd period, 4th period, and 6th period) will perform on the 25th. Students in odd-numbered classes (1st period, 3rd period, 5th period, and 7th period) perform on the 26th. While it is not required, we encourage students to attend the evening they are not performing. It would be great for the students on stage to have the support of audience members who are in their shoes. Beyond that, it's an opportunity for students to see more theatre! 

A number of you have expressed concern about the dates and whether or not your child will be able to attend. This is (essentially) the Theatre I and II final. Students must be involved in the production in some way, shape, or form. Students who cannot perform will be graded on their contribution during the rehearsal and creation process. They will receive some additional responsibilities during class the week of the shows. A student who is unable to perform will not be penalized in any way, as long as he or she participates while in class. We do ask, however, that you let us know as soon as you can if your child cannot take part in the performance. This will help the students keep track of how many characters they need to write and will shape how our rehearsals are run. 

A quick review of the schedule:

April 19 - ALL Theatre 1, 2, and 3 Students

April 25th - Performance night for students in 2nd, 4th, and 6th periods. 

April 26th - Performance night for students in 1st, 3rd, 5th, and 7th periods. 

As always,  please do not hesitate to contact me  if you have any concerns or questions. I am looking forward to seeing what these students create! I can be reached at 469-633-4995 or cooperg@friscoisd.org
Make it a great day,

Gary Cooper

Theatre Director

Griffin Middle School

